
An invitation

Spurgeon’s College
Enhancing our educational facilities, strengthening our place 
in the community and creating new houses for Croydon.

Invitation to attend a public exhibition of our revised 
proposals on 22nd November 2023.

Overview
To our neighbours and friends living around Spurgeon’s College, and the wider stakeholder 
community. Following our two public exhibitions that took place on the 11th and 15th July 2023, 
we have taken some time to consider and incorporate your and other stakeholders feedback 
into our revised proposals in collaboration with our development partner, London Square. 

Your views and those of other stakeholders have shaped our revised proposals, resulting 
in significant improvements to the scheme. The main change is a reduction in the 
number of homes being proposed. Additionally, all homes are now proposed 
as houses with gardens and no flats are proposed.

We are pleased to extend an invitation to you to view the improved 
proposals at our upcoming public exhibition, which will take place on 
22nd November 2023. Further details will also be updated and 
accessible online via our specialised consultation website:  
www.spurgeons.ac.uk/consultation



How to view and 
comment on our plans
We have continued developing our plans for Spurgeon’s College. Our 
updated plans demonstrate the careful consideration we have given to a 
number of the suggestions and issues raised by attendees at our various 
consultation events. The upcoming consultation event, detailed below, 
will provide a more thorough display of the amended proposals with the 
project team also available to answer questions:

L O C A T I O N

Spurgeon’s College

E X H I B I T I O N  E V E N T

Wednesday 22nd November 2023
between 4:00pm - 8:00pm

Get in touch
If you would like to raise any questions ahead of the consultation events, 
or would prefer to receive hard copies of the information, please do not 
hesitate to contact us using the methods below:

By freepost to: Freepost CRATUS COMMUNICATIONS

Residents, neighbours, and friends can also email their comments to: 
spurgeon2023@spurgeons.ac.uk

Can’t make it?
For those unable to attend, the proposals will also be available to 
view on our dedicated consultation website from Thursday 23rd 
November at www.spurgeons.ac.uk/consultation


